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I strongly support the immediate implementation of the recommendations of the Strategic
Evaluation Committee. Action is long overdue. Judges, who have raised concerns about the
abuses of the AOC, have been ignored for years. Now the Judicial Council has been
provided with overwhelming evidence of the need for swift, decisive, and comprehensive
reforms. Each delay in the implementation of the necessary reforms enables the AOC to
continue to mismanage valuable public resources. Now is the time for the Judicial Council to
accept its responsibility to restore confidence in the integrity of the judicial branch.

Judge Cheryl Chun Meegan
Sacramento Superior Court



